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From: Graham Courtney <GCourtney@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 June 2019 15:02

To: App Comment

Subject: FW: EPF-1111-19 Wyldingtree, 66 The Plain, Epping (4 dwellings) - 35073

From: Matthew Lane, Strategic Development Engineer <Matthew.Lane@essex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 05 June 2019 14:41
To: Graham Courtney <GCourtney@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>
Subject: EPF-1111-19 Wyldingtree, 66 The Plain, Epping (4 dwellings) - 35073

CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the contents is safe.

Hi Graham

There are no highway issues associated with the above PA – The Plain is a Private Road at this 
location.

Kind regards

Matt

Matthew Lane
Strategic Development Engineer
Transportation and Smarter Travel

Essex County Council | telephone: 03330 130591 | mobile: 07747 486164 | email: matthew.lane@essex.gov.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

The Highway Authority is now charging for all pre-planning application advice, full details can be found here – Pre-
App Charging

This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential 
or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other person unless express 
permission is given. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from your 
system. The contact details of the sender and recipients constitute personal data. These along with any other 
personal data in the email (including any attachments) must be handled in accordance with the Data Protection Act 
2018. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software 
viruses. 


